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Local artists exhibit Themers and Dreamers on display at Orlando Public Library this winter 

After finishing up its showcase at CityArts this past month, the Themers and Dreamers exhibition makes 
its way to the Orange County Library System. Visit Orlando Public Library from December 18, 2020 
through February 28, 2021 to view the works of creatives and artists, many of which have been affected 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
 The collection includes multimedia pieces of recognizable characters, popular Orlando attractions and 
more. In addition to the art work being sold on the Downtown Arts District website, prints will be 
available for purchase in the Gifts & Greeting store, located on the first floor of the downtown Orlando 
library. This is a great way to support these local artists and get some last-minute holiday gifts. 
  
For more information, visit ocls.info/art or call 407-835-7323. 
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